
Sisterhood Congregation Shalom 
87 Richardson Road 

N. Chelmsford, MA 01863 
 
 
 

June 27, 2016 
 
 
Dear Congregation Shalom Family, 
 
 Before long, summer will be over, and Erev Rosh Hashanah, falling on October 2nd, will 
begin. The Sisterhood of Congregation Shalom is sponsoring a New Year’s Greeting and 
Remembrance booklet that will be available on Yom Kippur. As a way to offer High Holiday 
greetings to the larger synagogue family and to remember departed loved ones, our families 
traditionally use this booklet to convey these thoughts. Listings can be designated in the 
following categories: 
 

• Greetings By Family: 
  The Jones Family       $  4.00 
  Jack and Jill Jones and Family     $  8.00 
  Jack, Jill, Billy, and Molly Jones     $16.00 
• Our Children’s Names 
  Billy Jones        $  4.00 
  Billy and Molly Jones      $  8.00 
• Our Grandchildren  
  Billy Jones        $  4.00 
  Billy and Molly Jones      $  8.00 
• Our Great-grandchildren   
  Janet Jones        $ 4.00 
  Janet, Fran, and Bob Jones     $12.00 
• In Memoriam 
  James Jones         $  4.00 
  James and Jane Jones       $  8.00 

 
 Please return your form, on the back of this page, along with the appropriate 
amount by September 9th to: 
 
  New Year’s Greetings 
  Sisterhood Congregation Shalom 
  87 Richardson Road 
  N. Chelmsford, MA 01863  
 
Make checks payable to Congregation Shalom Sisterhood. If you have any questions, please 
email Laura Rodman at laura0502@alum.bu.edu or Sara Epstein at sbepstein@comcast.net . 
 
 
 



Your Name _____________________________________ Phone__________  
 
Email ________________________________________________________ 

Total Amount Enclosed $__________ 
New Year Greeting (Print Names up to 30 characters as you would like them to 
appear) 

Amount 

  

  

Our Children Amount 

  

  

  

  

Our Grandchildren Amount 

  

  

  

  

  

Our Great-grandchildren Amount 

  

  

  

In Memoriam Remembered by Amount 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Total $ 
 


